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34 TRESCOTT-~OR"IAL SCHOOL-STATE COLLEGE. 

CHAP. 80 

Town of 
Trescott, in 
favor of. 

Farmington 
Normal 
School, in 
favor ufo 

State college 
of agricult­
ure and 
Dlechanic 
RI'ts, in 
favor of. 

Resolve in favor of town of Trescott in Oounty of Washington. 

Resolved, That the sum of two hundred and fifty dollars 
be and hereby is appropriated annually for two years to be 
expended on road8 and bridges under the direction of the 
county commissioners. 

Approyed March 14, 1895. 

ResolYe in favor of Farmington State Normal School. 

Resolved, That for the erection of a new main school build­
ing for the Farmington State Normal School, there be and 
hereby is appropriated the sum of ten thousand dollars for 
the year eighteen hundred and ninety-five, and the like sum 
of ten thousand dollars for the year eighteen hundred ancl 
ninety-six, the said sums to be expended under the direction 
of the trustees of state normal schools . 

• 
Approyed March 19, 1895. 

ResolYe in favor of State College of Agriculture and Mechanic Arts. 

Resolved, That there be paid to the trustees of the Maine 
State College of Agriculture and Mechanic Arts, the sum of 
tlvellty thousand dollars for the year one thonsand eight hun­
dred and ninety-five, and the sum of twenty thousand dollars 
for the year one thousand eight hundred and ninety-six. Pro­
vided, however, that no part of the above named sum shall 
be expended for instruction. and that the said trustees shall 
set apart such portion of said SUlll as may not be necessary 
in providing needed equipments, defraying expense of repairs, 
and of insurance and in the care and improvement of the 
campus, to be used in the erection of such building or build­
ings as may become necessary in consequence of an increased 
number of students. 

Approyed March 19, 1895. 


